General Public Comment-Group2

From: Utkarsh Nath (utkarsh.nath@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2022 10:30 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Categories: Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Utkarsh Nath 34462 Alberta Terrace Fremont, CA 94555 utkarsh.nath@yahoo.com (510) 737-9220

From: Alan Chen (alan.chen714@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 12:15 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Alan Chen 1616 Armacost Ave Apt 10 Los Angeles, CA 90025 alan.chen714@gmail.com (714) 851-4532

From: Lauren Prust (lauren.prust@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 6:33 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Lauren Prust 10278 Baroness Ave San Diego, CA 92126 lauren.prust@gmail.com (949) 322-3301

From: Terri Harris (banjoskymom@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 9:12 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Terri Harris 215 Ramona Place Camarillo, CA 93010 banjoskymom@gmail.com (805) 444-6350

From: Caephren McKenna (caephren@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 9:47 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Caephren McKenna 392 44th street Oakland, CA 94609 caephren@gmail.com (510) 420-1628

From: Delores Yanko (dyanko1@roadrunner.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent:

Saturday, October 8, 2022 8:55 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Delores Yanko 1000 S Gilbert StApt 116 Hemet, CA 92543 dyanko1@roadrunner.com (951) 925-7061

From: Charlene Kerchevall (ramblin@cox.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 1:27 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Charlene Kerchevall 533 South Nevada Street Oceanside, CA 92054 ramblin@cox.net (760) 967-7673

From: Jim Murray (jwmur@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:32 PM

To: sbcob

**Subject:** Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Jim Murray 6 Vanderlip Dr Rancho Palos Verdes, CA 90275 jwmur@aol.com (310) 683-3115